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Social Media Tips
For use in newsletters, websites and social media posts

Source: U.S. Department of the Treasury, Bureau of the Fiscal Service 

· Treasury requires federal benefit payments be made electronically. Switch now from paper checks to electronic payments: www.godirect.gov

· Treasury requires federal benefit payments be paid electronically. Switch to electronic payments now: www.godirect.gov

· Social Security and other federal benefit payments must be made electronically. Comply with the law  www.godirect.gov

· It’s fast, easy and free to sign up for electronic payments for your federal benefits. Learn more at www.godirect.gov

· The U.S. Department of the Treasury requires all federal benefit payments be paid electronically. Anyone applying for benefits, must choose an electronic payment method. For more information visit www.godirect.gov

· Receiving federal benefits by paper check? Contact your paying agency to switch to an electronic payment. Learn more at www.godirect.gov

· Choose to receive your payment by direct deposit to your bank or credit union account or to a Direct Express® Debit Mastercard® card. Visit www.godirect.gov




[image: U.S. Department of the Treasury, Financial Management Service logo.]The Go Direct® and Direct Express® logos, Go Direct® and Direct Express® are registered service marks of the U.S. Department of the Treasury, 
Bureau of the Fiscal Service (used with permission). The Direct Express® Debit Mastercard® card is issued by Comerica Bank, pursuant to a license 
by Mastercard International Incorporated. Mastercard® and the Mastercard® Brand Mark are registered trademarks of Mastercard International Incorporated.
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